Anglo Portuguese School of London

10th September 2021



Dear parents,

We have had a lovely week welcoming the new Reception Class to APSoL. The children have been wonderful at settling into their new class, making friends and learning key routines. We have also been learning about ourselves and painted self-portraits which the children have really enjoyed.

Birthdays

Happy birthday to **Sara** who had her birthday last week. We hope you had a lovely day.

• Procedures:

We will sing happy birthday to your child at school if it is his or her birthday. We do not recommend bringing in birthday cakes due to allergies. However, you are welcome to bring a party bag at the end of the school day which must be given directly to the parent/carer of the child with their consent. The school will not take responsibility for contents of party bags.

PE & Uniform

PE kits are to be brought in on Monday and to go home on Friday, Please ensure all of your child's uniform including PE Kit and school bag is clearly labelled so that they do not lose anything.

Lunch

Your child will receive hot meal at lunchtime which we will supervise and assist.

Snack

Please bring a **small** healthy snack for the morning/afternoon for your child such as one piece of fruit as they will have lunch at 11.30am. Apsol is a **rut** free school so please ensure your child's snack contains absolutely no ruts. They do not need to bring their own water bottle as they have one that is washed daily at school.











INGENIUM

Reception Team



Ms Amy - Class Teacher



Ms Andreia - Teaching Assistant



Ms Ana Figueiredo - Portuguese Teacher

We are so excited to be teaching your children and are looking forward to the coming year ahead.

APSoL EYFS Team